
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3rd October 2022 
 
RE: School Closures in October 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I wish to inform of two upcoming school closures that will affect your child. 
 

1. Thursday 6th October – School will close at 2:20pm after lunch 
Staff will dismiss all students after lunch on Thursday 6th October because the school 
is preparing for our Open Evening for new pupils and their parents.  This means that 
there will be no lessons in the afternoon (Period 5) or intervention/revision sessions 
(Period 6). 
 

2. Friday 14th October – School will be closed all day 
There is no school for pupils on Friday 14th October because all HSAEL staff will be 
attending a training day organised by the Harris Federation.  This means that the last 
day of this half-term for all students will be Thursday 13th October. 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mark Taylor 
Principal 


